
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
Date:   March 11, 2020 
 
TO:    NLTRA Board of Directors   
 
FROM:   Sarah Winters, Director of Sales  
 
RE:  Mountain Travel Symposium 2020 Transportation  
______________________________________________________________________     
 
Action Requested:   
Discussion and approval of the Amador Transportation contract for the Mountain Travel Symposium 2020  
 
Background: 
The North Lake Tahoe Resort Association in conjunction with our Squaw Valley Partners are planning and executing 
Mountain Travel Symposium (MTS) 2020.    During the planning process for MTS, North Lake Tahoe & Squaw Partners are 
contractually obligated to provide transportation through Squaw Valley, including stops at the Resort at Squaw Creek, The 
Village at Squaw Valley and Squaw Valley Lodge.   
 
MTS Budgeted Transportation: $20,000 
Since this budgeted estimate was created, NLT was told we could no longer use Resort at Squaw Creek or Squaw Valley 
buses.   Therefore, we had to increase our transportation contracts with outside companies. 
  
Amador Transportation Cost: $27,145 
Northstar Transportation Cost: $2,614 
Total estimated transportation cost: $29,759 
 
Due to sponsorship funds, North Lake Tahoe Resort Association has budgeted $75,000 for this event and we are set to 
come in slightly under budget. 












































